
Dear Dinara, 

 

I am very sorry to hear that. 

Please accept my condolences; please pass them to his wife and other water 
colleagues. 

Victor Abramovitch was/is a legend in the water sector for Central Asia. 

I was always impressed how well prepared he was for every meeting and event. I 
remember my last encounter with him at a Nukus Workshop (maybe in 2019) on the 
future of the Aral Sea, he and Galina Stulina, presented on recent fieldwork on small 
drainage lakes in Karakalpakstan. 

I was very happy to see him. 

 

Warm regards, and thank you very much for informing. 

Kai Wegerich 

 


